
To Whom It May Concern, 

I teach at a private school in Mandan, North Dakota and know the positive impact Bill 
HB 1532 would have on the families I serve. If the bill passes, it will afford families 
greater financial freedom while still allowing them to send their children to a faith-based 
school. Please vote in support of Bill HB 1532! In God we trust. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rachel Pankratz 

Christ the King Catholic Montessori School 
Mandan, ND 


